ALL INDIA CO-OPERATIVE BANK
EMPLOYEES’ FEDERATION

[Affiliated to AIBEA]
250, Shakespeare Sarani, Kolkata - 700 017 Mobile : 9748434348 / 9433731521@E-mail : aicbef kol@gmail.com

Date: 25/09/2021

To

Smt. Nirmala Sitharaman,
Hon’ble Finance Minister,
Government of India,

NEW DELHI - 110 001

Sub: Request for appointment for participation in Pre-budget discussion

Respected Madam,

We could learn that pre-budget discussion for the next financial year will begin
from the next month around from 12t October. For some time past, we have been
representating on various issues concerning with the Co-operative Banks of the
country. As we are the only employee’s organization of the Co-operative Bank
employees at the National level, we shall be very much thankful if you kindly allow
our organization to meet you & submit our view points for necessary
consideration at your level to be considered favorably for inclusion in the next

financial year’s budget.
Expecting your favorable consideration.
With sincere repards,

Yours faithfully,

(TAPAN KUMAR BOSE)
GENERAL SECRETARY




